

Faculty Evaluation Coming Soon

by Dar Zeigler

Students at Lock Haven State College will soon have an opportunity to evaluate their professors. Agroup of administration representatives, faculty members, and students has been meeting periodically over the past six months to draw up the evaluation form. They hope to release it in the near future.

Formerly, each department had its own criteria for granting tenure and promotions. However, under the new contract with the Association of Pennsylvania State Colleges and University Faculty (APSCUF), all faculty members must be evaluated on the same basis.

Both students and faculty members will participation the new evaluation program. One of the goals of the new system is to determine if a given professor discriminates against his students on the basis of sex, race, or nationality.



EDITOR'S NOTE: A correction should be noted pertaining to the SCC article which appeared in yesterday's Eagle Eye concerning the revised constitution. The paragraph which begins, "One change is directed toward Executive Committee elections"-should be read as follows:

One change is directed toward all elections and referendums. The revised constitution states that if less than 33% of the student body votes in an election or referendum, and it is proven that the Election Committee has publicized inadequately the election or referendum two weeks in advance, the election will have to be run again. This provision was added in an attempt to inform students and thus eliminate all acceptable excuses for noninvolvement.

BOOKSTORE SALE
Jacket and T-shirt invento
ry close out. Jackets reduced to \$14 and \$16.95,
T-shirts \$3.

BIG SAVING
Wide Selection Available
Hurry—they won't last

Think About Job Goals; Specialialization Is Not Cure-All

The recent down-trend in the job market for college graduates has resulted in a more careful appraisal by many students, parents, and counselors of the purposes and real values of a college education.

Serious questions are being raised concerning the desirability of extreme specialization in college and the assumption that the major purpose of a college education must be preparation for a job. Thoughtful analysis of one's goals and purposes is extremely wise.

It is doubtful, however, that college students should permanently, reorganize their lives on the basis of current job market trends. There appears to be real danger that students will over-react to the supply-demand ratio of today

and fail to make the most of their basic interest and abilities. It seems to this writer that they should emphasize in their studies those areas of learning which fit best into their long-range plans. If this requires specialization in some job-related field, so be it. In addition, however, it is important to include in one's program of studies courses that relate to other fields of work or to preparationfor more general responsibilities. The old adage, don't put all your eggs in one basket, seems to make sense, especially in the present market for college graduates.



PHEAA Loans Will Now Be Based On Financial Situations

by Deb Zedreck

Pennsylvania Higher Education Assistance Agency (PHEAA) has changed the procedure for obtaining Guaranteed

Previously, loans of \$1500 or less could be received by anyone, regardless of financial status. The new law allows for the financial aid officer of of the individual college to authorize the amount to be borrowed by the student. This will be evaluated by using information contained on the Parents' Confidential Form to be submitted by all students applying for the grant.

Students wishing to apply for the loan are advised to obtain the application from their bank, submit the Parents' Confidential Form, and take the completed application to the Financial Aids Office of the college.

What's Happenin'

FR1. -23 3ed Annual President's Invitational Symposium:
'Instructional Change in Higher Education Through

Facilities. Interview: College Life Insurance Co.

Jazz Group Rehearsal Dance - Phi Mu Delta Fraternity

SAT. -24 SCC Dance - "U.S. Sound Theatre"

SUN. -25 Humanities-Civilization Film Series: "Protest and Communication"

Rochester Philharmonic Orchestra

Planet. 9-3:30 p.m.

BHL 10-4:30

Planet. 8-9 p.m.

E.W. 9-12 p.m.

Rogers 10-1 a.m.

Planet. 3:00 p.m. Price 8:15 p.m.

Story of The Stoned Tc be Shown

by K. T.

You've all read about it in the campus news media. Now you'll have the exclusive chance to see this scourge on society in the epic film "Reefer Madness".

For those of you who already know the frightening effects of marijuana, you may not want to see this film because it will bring back horrible memories. For those of you who aren't familiar with marijuana, then come and see this film and witness the horrible things that this drug can make a person do.

"Reefer Madness" is the unabridged version of a 1934 falm originally entitled, 'YTell Your Children". Don't be misled by its early date, the message of the movie still holds true today.

Robinson Casts Roles of 'Wizard Of Oz'

by vary Brubaker

Tryouts were held Tuesday and Wednesday, March 13th and 14th, in Ulmer Planetarium for the upcoming play, "The Wizard of Oz".

Many students tried out for parts in the play with the following people receiving the parts.

Dorothy will be played by Jan Foster; Howie Freiberg will play the Scarecrow; Ben Aptaker, the Cowardly Lion, and Howie Smith, the Tin Woodsman.

Pat Quinn will be playing the "great and powerful Oz" before his disclosure as a fraud, and Rich Wagner will play Oz after the discovery.

Kathy Correll has the

part of the Good Witch of the North, while Chris Salidis plays Glinda, the Good Witch of the South. The Wicked Witch of the West will be portrayed by Kathy Gingrich. Helayne Macarthur plays Floria, with Cheryl Krause, Nancy Wiener, and Jody Blitz as the Munchkins. Guardian of

the Gates will be played by Kevin Murphy, while Connie Lees has the part of Toto.

Gary Robinson, Director of the play stated that he would like to thank the many students that tried out, and that he wished that he would have had enough parts in the play for all of them.

BAKED FISH

MACARONI \$1.00

film originally entitled, all Your Children". Don't misled by its early date,

Stein furniture fashion center

monument place, lock haven, pa.

748-2504

complete line of

PANASONIC[®]

radio, tv, hi-fi. quadrasonic

Jerry's

New Spring Goods

Now On Display

Sports Jackets & Windbreakers In stock: Blue Denim cuffed jeans All cuffed baggies in stock by:

Levi - Lee - Male

See New Spring Knit Shirts

Jerry's



THE 1936 "CLASSIC" LARGELY RESPONSIBLE FOR MARIJUANA LAWS TODAY. NOW A FANTASTIC COMEDY.

"Hilarious"-WABC-TV

"As frightening—as it is funny"—Detroit Free Press

WAYTH EFFERE COUNTY

PRICE AUDITORIUM

Monday, March 26 - 7 & 9 p.m. free with I.D.

"The humor is everywhere" - Chicago Tribune

Spotlight: 'Skip' Wolf Brings Appreciation to Team

by Ray Oberheim

Returning months of touring and teaching in Europe to resume his annual spring job as Eagle first baseman, is Karl Wolf III. He is better known to his teammates and friends as Skip.

Ship, the hard-working and dedicated co-captain from last season looks forward to this season as to the other Eagle veterans. n addition, he appreciates things in baseball unnoticed by others.

"Through my experience in baseball, I've found it to be both an exhilerating and a very humbling game, helping one to also cope with the ups and downs of life," he relates.

Skip mentions as his "greatest baseball thrill" to date as "just being fortunate enough to play each game." but goes on to say that if the team can capture the conference championship this year, that will be his new "greatest thrill."

In contrast, his biggest disappointment came at Shippensburg last season:

"We lost two one-run games to a Shippensburg team that went 10-0 in the conference. I personally let seven men remain stranded on base," he sadly recalls.

Karl is a Lebanon boy, having been born and still residing there, playing his baseball on its sandlots. He mentions that other than himself and his little brother, Peter, who plays baseball and soccer, there are no other athletes in his family.

Karl's all-time greatest baseball hero is Bill White, probably because both of them are 1c.t-handed hitting and throwing first basemen, while his favorite team is

the Montreal Expos. As Skip puts it, "When I have grandchildren, I can tell them that I've been an Expos fan since the team was created."

Karl Wolf III concluded his remarks by describing the Eagle team and their

chances this season:

"We are optimistic in looking forward to this season. The returning veterans have had good interactions, both this year and in the past. Hopefully, we can put it all together this year, but win or lose, we is give it our best because that's what life's all about."

With someone like Skip Wolf on the team, one learns to appreciate things other than just winning or losing.

GREEK GROUNDS: PMD

The brothers of Phi Mu Delta are being kept busy with various Spring activities.

This semester we have eight new pledges. They are Joe Euculano, Jim Flinchbaugh, John Galascione. Bill O'Brien, Steve Orr. Dave Pavalko, Nick Spanos, and Lenny Zydel. These pledges have been busy at many tasks, such as selling popcorn at the SCC moviie, holding a raffle, and co-sponsoring a slave sale with the pledges of Alpha Sigma Tau.

Earlier in March, the brothers and the pledges

took part in our work program at Project Headstart. Our function there was to clean up, paint up, and fix up the school for the Headstart children.

Our social program got off to a good start last month with our "Spooky" presentation in Bentley Hall, followed by a masquerade party, which was quite a success. Currently, we are making final plans for PMD weekend, which will be the weekend of April 27-29.

The officers for 1973-1974 were elected by the brotherhood just recently. They are: President, Bill

Barnwell, VP of Membership, Dave Drabot, VP of Finance,, Dave Stroup, VP of Property and Records, Laird Shafer, and Secretary John Benson, Rush Chairman for the next year is Reggie Flowers and Pledgemaster is Steve Hepler. We wish the new officers the best of luck in the year

Our congratulations are extended to brother George Bower for a job well done in the SCC as President. Also our best wishes go to Brother Larry Briggs and nis new wife Mary Ellen, who were married over semester break. Larry, along with Brothers Jan Cooper and Mike Kopp are commended on their performance in the Gym Team, of which Mike was captain

Job Interview Schedules

EDUCATION

March 29-State College Area School District, State College, PA (Lib. Science, Math and Foreign Language only)

April 10-Upper Darby School District, Upper Darby, PA April 26-Wilkensburg School District., Wilkensburg, PA

March 23-College Life Insurance Co., State College, PA March 27-U.S. Air Force Recruitment April 2,3,4,5-U.S. Marine Corps Recruitment April 11-Investors Diversified Service Inc., Troy, PA April 25-Travelers Insurance Co., Wyomissing, PA

A W Gundlack & Sons

Your Beverage Shopping Center

Closest Distributer to College

Soda, Beer, Party Snacks

Hogan Boulevard

748-4073

TERMPAPERS

UNLIMITED

of PHILA.

101 S. 39th St.

Suite 107

Phila., Pa. 19104

215-EV 2-7427

10,000 PAPERS ON FILE

AT \$1.90 PER PAGE!

for reference and research purposes only



ANNOUNCEMENTS



TKE piedges are sponsering a car wash at the Hepe Hose Fire Company starting at 10 a.m. this Saturday. Rain date will be April 5. Donations are \$1.

The Vets Club will hold a meeting Tuesday, March 27 at 8 p.m. in the relaxing atmosphere of the Bucktail Inn. All Vets welcome.

Anyone who can draw good cartoons, also anyone having a tape of the Anderson lecture - please contact Mr. Miller, Miller Apts.

Will be paid.

Summer housing available, close to campus. Contact Mr. Hoberman, Ulmer 303 Ext 304 or 748-8380.

WRA is again accepting appointments for gymecological services. WRA has received a discount for college students going through the organization. If you would like an appointment, call Menica Vaccare, 748-2572 or Denny Heusle, Ext. 425.

important meeting of WRA on Tuesday, March 27 at 6:36 p.m. in Ranb 206-All members are urged to attend and new members are welcome.

Dr. Wenrich Green, a biologist from Lycoming College will speak on 'The Christian View of Sex' Mon. March 26, at 7:30 p.m. in the Eagle Wing.

LOST: Pair of glasses. If found, please return to Judy Sabol, Rm. 302, Russell URGENT!

243 Main, Mill Hall Former Manager of Stonehouse-

7 years

Bob Chilcot's Pizza

25¢ a slice plus tax 20 pan - \$5 tax included 28 pan - \$7 tax included

Will deliver any order over \$/.50

Open 6 - 11 nightly except Sunday 726 - 9907 Oppose Abortion
When self-consciousness,
instead of being caused
by a living, human being,
begins to cause a living,
human being, there is
something wrong with human reason.

See Professor Redpath, U205. There will be a PCU meeting Menday March 26 at 7 p.m. in PUB small conference room. Steering Comm. will discuss future plans. anyone interested is second to attend.

DANCE to 'Christopher Syn' Friday, March 23, 9-12 p.m. Admission: 50¢ (withID) \$1.90 without ID. Sponsored by PMD. For Sale: 1966 Rambler 4-Deor Classic Sedon. Cal' Wayne Covington 748-6269

S.C.U.B.A. Instruction
Lock Hoven YMCA. Thursdays 7-10 p.m. P.A.D.I.
and N.A.U.I Certification.
10 wk. course. \$35 nonY-members, \$25 members.
May be paid in installments
Last day to sign up is Mar.
22, 1973. Ken Walimer-instructor. Contact YMCA
(748-6/27) or Ken Wengert
(Rm. 12 Smith Ext. 429)
for further information.

jason harmony showband

ieaturing: SLOB'S GR EASE GANG; BROTHER SOLOMON'S HALLELUJ AH CHORUS; THE MODRE ATS; THE SURFIN' SAFAR IS; CHARLESTON EASTE ND BARBERSHOP QUINT ET & FLAPPER KICKLINE ; LITTLE LANKY LEROY' S SOUL CRUSADE; UNCL LE AL'S AMATEUR HOUR

THOMAS FIELDHOUSE
Thursday, March 29 - 7 p.m.
\$1 10 General Admission
PROCEEDS TO GO TO THE UNITED FUND

